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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] new school
1 message

Patrick Hackett <phackett14@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 1:15 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

I am 100% in support of option E - new school! This is what I feel to be the best option short and long-term and is best
for the children and staff. Thank you for reading.
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